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Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 & 2
Process Control Program
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

Reference (a): C. Schroeder letter to A. Schwencer
dated March 10, 1982.

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The purpose of this letter is to transmit to you the
LaSalle County Station Process Control Program, Revision 2, dated
March 12, 1982. This revision to the Process Control Program (PCP)
fulfills the commitment in Reference (a) to add the statement in
step V.A.6.

It is Commonwealth Edison Company's understanding that all
of the NRC's concerns regarding the PCP have been satisfied and that
a letter will be issued by the NRC staff stating that the PCP has
been approved.

If there are any further questions in this matter, please
contact this office.,
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Very truly yours,
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C. W. Schroeder
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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